

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: <u>ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net</u>
Web: ballycullanens.com

Thursday 15th October 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Next week is our final week of school before midterm break. School will close at 3pm on Friday next 23rd of October and will reopen again at 9.20am on Monday 2nd November.

We have a busy schedule in the coming few days.

- Friday 16th (Tomorrow) 9.15a m. Presentation of Flag and 1916 Proclamation by Defence Forces. All welcome to attend.
- Monday 19th Road safety with the RSA representatives.
- Wednesday 21st Fire Safety visit from New Ross Fire Brigade and fire engines.
- Thursday 22nd Last Basketball sessions for all classes
- Friday 23rd Halloween Fancy Dress €2 subscription as fundraiser for Parent Association Funds

I would like to remind everyone to return nominations for parent Nominees to our next Board of Management by Wednesday 21^{st} October. Ballot papers will be distributed if necessary after the Halloween Midterm.

"Sing out Loud Concert" will take place on Tuesday 26th of November in Wexford Opera House(Now called the National Opera House) Children from 4th, 5th and 6th Classes will be taking part in the concert. A separate letter about the concert and booking is being sent to parents of these classes. The children will travel to and from the concert by bus with their teachers.

| Le gach dea ghui | |
|-----------------------------|--|
| | |
| Margaret Furlong, Principal | |